Meet Alexandra P. Silver

The New Clark County Medical Society Executive Director



Alexandra Silver Executive Director, Clark County Medical Society

Hello! I am incredibly honored to be the new Clark County Medical Society (CCMS) Executive Director. I am humbled to have the opportunity to join the professional staff and work to advance its mission to serve the needs of physicians, their patients and the community with responsibility and integrity through membership, media and events. For many, this is my first chance to introduce myself to you and I look forward to meeting you and working with each of you. As we move forward, I invite you to engage and become an active member on this journey; I promise it will be challenging, exciting, rewarding and entertaining.

As I explored the potential opportunity to lead the organizations professional staff, I asked myself, "Why am I passionate about the Clark County Medical Society and its physicians?" While my confidantes asked me why I was invested in physicians' professional work as well as what CCMS even did. For me, the answer was easy – it was personal. As a mom of twins, I have found myself to be extremely fortunate in that I was able to find incredibly highquality medical care here in Las Vegas. The physicians I has encountered have been amazingly spirited. I am incredibly grateful and I honestly believe together they saved the life of one of my daughter's (you know who you are). While I know how fortunate our family was, I do realize that not all of our neighbors are so blessed. For many of our residents, traveling out-of-state is the norm to get medical care. Even with the tremendous care we found here, our family still travels to Southern California for supplemental 'specialty' health care for our daughter because it is just not available in Las Vegas.

With this in mind, I am committed to working alongside each of you to ensure that our doc-

tors learn here, train here and practice here. Our community needs quality doctors to put roots down and make Las Vegas and its surrounding areas their home. CCMS and I are committed to supporting the medical schools currently in Nevada any way we can! It is my hope that these medical students will find out how much our town has to offer and that along with The Golden Knights and The Raiders they too will move here and grow their roots. I truly believe it is possible for our town to become a world renowned medical tourism location. Together we must find a solution to the medical reimbursement situation currently plaguing our state.

We all know there are many challenges facing physicians today but how many of you are aware of the many opportunities CCMS has to help combat these challenges? We're constantly working on expanding our membership, engaging and encouraging our current members to pursue active leadership roles, we build and strengthen our community partnerships and collaborations as to create meaningful experiences for all of you through innovative, educational and inspiring events including Continuing Medical Education courses. This is where the professional staff and I come in...together we will roll up our sleeves and ensure this organization is no longer the best kept secret in town but rather it continues to be a strong movement advocating on your behalf.

This is your organization. Together we can raise the Clark County Medical Society's profile in the community, we can let our voice be heard and it may be cliché but we can make a real difference in the lives of our doctors and their patients. The Clark County Medical Society's role is to place a spotlight on the people, practices, innovations and ideas that are currently seizing this moment and making changes in our small corner of the world. We need to accomplish this and more; the health and wellbeing of our community is dependent upon us.

From here on out, please do not hesitate to reach out, as I am just a call or email away. I would love to address any questions, concerns or collaborative ideas you may have. I am thrilled to be joining such a fantastic team of dedicated professionals. We are counting on you to be our eyes and ears in the community and let us know how we can be of further assistance or support.

With much gratitude and respect, Alexandra P. Silver